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Thursday Mass 

Our 5th Grade Class will host this 
week’s Mass.   

8:15 A.M. 

Please join us if your schedule permits. 

Hello Everyone, 

Congratulations to our Spelling Bee 
winners. 
Madeline Farabaugh —Winner 
Alexis Rezk  – Runner –up 
Evelyn Smithmyer– 3rd Place 

Madeline will represent us at the 
Diocesan Spelling Bee in May. 

Missionary Childhood Coin Boxes are 
now due.  If your child still has one at 
home, please send it in. 
Thanks! 

Upcoming Events 

April 13-  School Council 6:00 p.m., H.S.A. at 7:00 
p.m. 

April 15—School Belles Uniform Fitting at Bishop 
Carroll Gym Entrance from 11-2. 

April 20—K,1,2 Field Trip 

April 21—2nd Grade First Holy Communion 
Retreat. In Church Hall. 

April 26– Spring Concert in Church, 6:30 p.m. 

April 28– 8th Grade Trip 

We are down to the final 30 days of school. 
I reminded the students to keep working hard and to 
keep up with their work and to return their 
assignments in a timely fashion.   

Keep Reading for A.R. Points!!!! 

Kindness Award Winners for this week! 

Kyle Hollis 
Kam Frederick 
Stephen Rezk 

Anthony Angelo 
Clara Link 

Allison Miller 
Ollie Whited 

Maddox Rosmus 
Clara Link 

Piper Cornelius 
Cameron Nagle 

Jonathan Bishop 
Bryson Nagle 

We salute these students for showing kindness and 
compassion to  their fellow students! 
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